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UNIVERSITY OF IBADAN BULLETIN GOES ELECTRONIC 

 

This is to inform the University community (staff, students, guests, etc) that the 

University Bulletin will now be published in an electronic format (HTML email, PDF 

file and University website). The maiden edition of the eBulletin was published on 

Saturday, 5 December, 2015 to UI email addresses. 

 

The eBulletin and paper copy of the Bulletin will be simultaneously published for the 

next three (3) months, that is, December 2015 - February 2016. Thereafter, only the 

eBulletin will be published. 

 

The eBulletin will enable wider circulation of the University news, access to more 

members of the community, thereby eliminating paper production costs, making 

news publication faster with easy archiving. 

 

Members of the community are, therefore, expected to subscribe online.  

 

Note: For details on how to forward email messages from UI to other email systems 

(e. g. Yahoo, Google), kindly visit http://ui.edu.ng/fwd-mail-from-uimail.pdf 

 

Any enquiries on this should be directed to the Director of ITeMS, Dr. 'Seyi Osunade 

(08033264855) and Director of Public Communication, Mr. O. M. Oladejo 

(08077284442). 

 

Thank you. 
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